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ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
 
 

MINISTRIES SERVED UNDER 
PIEDMONT RESCUE MISSION 
 

Alamance Rescue Mission     

336-228-0782 
 

Alamance Pregnancy Services   

336-222-9195 

 

PRM Women & Children Shelter   

336-229-6995 
 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift Store  

336-229-4900 

Continued on back page…. 

“Strength and honour are her clothing; And she shall rejoice in time to come.” Proverbs 31:25 

  Happy Mother’s Day  

I am sure that Mother’s Day will be passed by the time you receive this letter, 
and I am sorry. Time flies so fast it is hard to keep up with getting the letters out. In    
honor of Mother’s Day, I want to feature the Women and Children’s Shelter. In the 
month of April, we had so many volunteers working at the shelter. We have had 
several groups and several individuals that come out at least twice a week to do 
what they can do. God has blessed us with volunteers!                                                                                         

We were blessed with flooring for the whole building at an unbelievable price 
thanks to a local businessman. The electricians are trying to finish up their part of 
the work. Duct work is in the process of being completed. Bathrooms are still a work 
in progress, we are working on getting exhaust fans installed and the water heater 
installation needs to be finished. The kitchen electrical is being finished and a grease 
pit will have to be installed. We have some minor roofing that needs to be repaired. 
We also must replace some of the subflooring because of water damage. We are in 
the process of changing all lighting fixtures to LED. As you can see there is still lots 
that has to be completed but we are pushing forward! 

The calls continue to come in from mother’s with children that need a safe 
place to live. We have calls from Mom’s with up to 4 children and then Mom’s 
with babies.  It is so hard to say, I’m sorry our facility is not open yet. Hopefully 
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A Message From Tony and Tammy Honeycutt 

… in as much as ye have done it 
unto one of the least of these my 

brethren, ye have done it unto me.”    
Matthew 25:35-36, 40  

A NOTE FROM 
TAMMY HONEYCUTT  

 

I wanted to take the time to let 
you all know how thankful I am 
for your patience with me as I 
am learning the new program 

for entering donations, sending 
invoices and the mailing. I am 

so grateful for the new        
program and as I am learning 

the program, I am very pleased 
with how it is operating for us.    

 If you have any problems with 
receipts or 

mailings 
please feel 

free to call me. 

  Thank You! 
Volunteers diligently helping to get our Women and Children’s Shelter ready for future occupancy. 

https://www.piedmontrescuemission.org/


UPCOMING  
EVENTS . . .   

 

GREATER VISION 
BANQUET  

October 24, 2024 

 

CHRISTMAS         
COMMUNITY MEAL 

December 14, 2024 

WAYS YOU CAN HELP 
the Ministries of 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

1. DONATE ONLINE 

www.piedmontrescuemission.org 

2. CALL:  336-229-6995 

3. Mail your special gift to: 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

PO Box 996 

Burlington, NC 27216 

If you know of someone that 

needs help,  email us at 

prm@triad.twcbc.com 

4. Shop/Donate at our           

Thrift Store 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift 
Store 

1636 N. Church Street 

Burlington, NC 27217 

336-229-4900 

Director: Brandon Gibson 

All proceeds from our Thrift Store 
go to support the ministries of 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

1 Corinthians 3:6 says, "I have planted, Apollos 
watered; but God gave the increase...".  
 

We are so grateful that as we prayed over this 
Baby Bottle Boomerang, God would surely give the 
increase and He has! We have over 1,000 baby 
bottles distributed, and we want to say an         
overwhelming THANK YOU to all the churches that 
have called, emailed, messaged, come by, or   
scheduled deliveries- your participation is greatly 
appreciated and we can't wait to hear how the 
church competitions are going. Some have chosen 
to do OLD vs YOUNG, GIRLS vs BOYS, or even      
Sunday School Class vs Sunday School class!        
Regardless of how you collect change in your     
fundraiser, we pray that you know that God will 
bring the increase!! 

Along with distributing bottles, we have been 
able to go to speak at numerous churches about the 
ministry here at APS, as well as have churches host 
Baby Showers for us! We are so encouraged by the 
amount of support we are receiving! There is still 
time if you want in on the fun to get bottles even 
after Mother's Day! Don't think you have missed 
out on the opportunity to support APS! Because of 
donors just like you, reading this letter, we can 
share Christ and change future  generations, simply 
because people invested in us! We pray but God 
gives the increase!! 

Brittany Gibson                        

Baby Bottle  
Boomerang 
May 1— June 30, 2024   

Call the office to reserve 

your bottles today!!!   

336-222-9195     

by next year it will be a different 
story. Please help us pray that it 
will be. Without your support,   
financially, volunteering and    
prayer support we would not be 
where we are with the renovations. 
We are so  looking forward to    
filling all the apartments and rooms 
with Mom’s and Children that we 
can share the Gospel with daily, 

while helping them get on their feet so they can  
support themselves and their children. Please pray 
with us that Lord Willing we will be able to  have our 
next Mother’s Day with a home filled with  mothers 
and their children to celebrate what God has done in 
their lives! 

Just a reminder:       
If God is calling you      
to help with the        
operations of the    
shelter when it is 
opened please contact 
us. We are praying God 
will send someone real 
soon that will be willing to be used of God in this 
ministry! 

Tony & Tammy Honeycutt  -  Phil. 4:13 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 
has a new program that 
will help you keep up to 
date on the activities    
going on in each of the 
ministries.  It is called 
View Spark.  I have already 
collected quite a few 
email addresses and 
phone numbers as I have 
been visiting different 
churches.  We will be  
making real time videos of 
activities going on and 
sending them out by   
messaging or email.  If you 
would like to receive these 
mini video updates and   
stories from the mission 
send us your name, email 
and phone numbers. We   
will never share your 
phone numbers of emails 
with   anyone else.   We 
are very excited about this 
new program and hope 
that you will take          
advantage of it too.  

VIEW SPARK Women and Children’s Shelter...continued 

https://www.piedmontrescuemission.org/

